DATE

: 

TO

:
Sharon Mar
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs

Office of Management and Budget  


THROUGH
:
Daniel T. Madzelan




Delegated the Authority to Perform




the Functions and Duties of the




Assistant Secretary for




Postsecondary Education


FROM

:  
Richard LaPointe




Director




International Education Programs Service
SUBJECT
:
Request for OMB Approval of the Application Package for the

Centers for International Business Education (OMB1840xxxx)
The Office of Postsecondary Education requests that you submit for Departmental and OMB approval the application package for the Centers for International Business Education (CIBE) program.  This information was previously approved as OMB1840-0616, but was permitted to lapse because no competitions for new awards were held in the intervening years.  We are now requesting approval of the application package in order to invite new applications for the CIBE program in fall 2009. 

The CIBE program has no regulations.   

We have attached the Information Collection Submission Worksheets Parts I and II and supporting documents, and the Application Package for the CIBE program.

Attachments

